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Full Text

Mindful of the systemic discrimination and racism experienced by indigenous
peoples in the law enforcement, judicial and correctional institutions of States
across the globe, the Permanent Forum urges States that have ratified the
International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights and the International
Convention on the Elimination of all Forms of Racial Discrimination to
comprehensively review the civil rights of indigenous peoples, in particular those
of indigenous women and children who are victims of sexual violence, in order to
ensure that they have fair, non-discriminatory access to justice.
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